
Michael School News- 05.03.18

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,

	 


	 Super Science Week!	


	 This week we are holding a ‘Super Science Week’ in Michael School. The week will 
be filled with lots of different science based learning experiences for your child/ren to 
take part in! We will be looking at many different areas such as forces, magnets, 
electricity, plants, animals, the human body and materials over the five days of the week. 
We have created family groups for the children to work in for these sessions where 
each team is made up of pupils from each year group from Reception all the way up to 
Year 6! Each teacher in school will work with every group as they rotate around the 
areas over the week. 

	 As well as improving their knowledge, skills and understanding of these areas of 
science, the children will also be developing their investigative skills in all of the 
different contexts. Please take some time to talk to your child about science week… I am 
sure they will love telling you all about their experiments and experiences! Please keep 
checking the website from tomorrow for lots of photographs showing their super science 
learning. Already today I have been around the classes and seen lots of wonderful 
collaborative work! If you wish to complete any experiments or investigations at home 
this week, please photograph your results and send them in for the children to share 
with everyone. 


Thank you for your continued support,

K. Riley


Clubs this week…


 - Unfortunately we will have to 
postpone football for Reception and 
Year 1 on Friday (9th March) for this 
week only as I am attending a training 
course. Football for Years 4, 5 and 6 
with Mr Lythgoe will take place as usual 
from 3.30 until 4.30. 

Parent working groups


	 Thank you to all of you who have 
signed up for our parent working group 
tomorrow evening (Tuesday 6th March at 
6.30pm). Please come to the main entrance 
as we will be meeting in the staffroom. The 
meeting shouldn’t take longer than an hour. 


	 For those of you who kindly offered to 
meet last Wednesday when we were 
scuppered by the snow, I would like to run 
the afternoon session again next Tuesday 
(13th March) as 2.30pm in the staffroom. I 
understand that you may not be able to make 
it, however if you can then please let me 
know. 


